
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Thursday, 19th  March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Covid 19 (Coronavirus)  

 

You will likely have heard that schools have been asked to make arrangements to provide care for the 
children of key workers from next Monday, 23rd March. We are still awaiting clarification on exactly how 
the government is defining key workers. In the meantime, we would like you to register your interest in this 
provision at our school using the initial criteria below:   
 

 Medical, nursing and paramedic / ambulance staff,  

 Healthcare assistants and administrators (in GP practices / health clinics) 
 Workers in adult social care, social workers, childminders, nursery staff (including those in private / 

independent and community nurseries)  

 Fire and police 

 Delivery drivers who cannot make other childcare arrangements. 

Please note: if you are a two-parent family, both parents will need to meet the criteria. We will be requiring 

proof of employment in some form. 

At this stage we ask that you  email  (admin@shsharingey.co.uk) indicating you think you may be eligible. 

Include the following details in your email:  

 

1. Childs name 
2. Childs class 
3. Days you require care  
4. Service you work for 

Please send this email by 9:30am tomorrow morning (Friday, 20th March).  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher  
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